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RRD Supply Chain Solutions business recognized for consistent on-time delivery and exceptional production
quality

CHICAGO--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- R.R. Donnelley & Sons Company (RRD) (NYSE:RRD), a leading global provider of
multichannel solutions for marketing and business communications, today announced that it was recognized by
the Johnson Controls Building Technologies & Solutions division with a 2018 Leadership in Quality Award for
supplier excellence. The award was presented to RRD’s Supply Chain Solutions executives at the Johnson Controls
annual Supplier Recognition and Procurement Excellence event, which recognizes key suppliers for outstanding
performance and contributions.

RRD provides end-to-end supply chain solutions across a broad range of industries to help clients continuously
improve their market share, profits, and speed-to-market. With Johnson Controls, RRD used best-in-class
manufacturing and automation techniques to deliver a labels solution that improved overall supply chain
efficiency while maintaining consistently high regulatory standards. RRD was awarded with the 2018 Leadership
in Quality Award for on-time delivery of tens of millions of high-quality pressure-sensitive labels.

“We are honored to be recognized by Johnson Controls for the consistent quality of the labels that we produced
for them in 2018,” said Bruce Hanson, President, RRD Labels & Forms. “We take pride in our expertise and
extensive lab testing facilities, which enable us to maintain brand integrity and complete consistency while
adhering to strict compliance and regulatory standards. We look forward to continuing to deliver the same high
standard of excellence to Johnson Controls and our other clients.”

“We believe that each and every interaction that our clients have with their customers is an important
opportunity for communication and to reinforce their brand and reaffirm the strength of the business
relationship,” said John Pecaric, President, RRD Business Services. “Quality and consistency are a key part of
maintaining any relationship that a client has with their customers, so it is a real honor to be recognized by
Johnson Controls for the role that we played to reinforce the quality of their business communications
throughout the past year.”

For more information about RRD’s Supply Chain Solutions, please visit rrd.com/supply-chain-and-packaging. To
learn more about RRD’s Label Solutions, please visit rrd.com/capabilities/label-solutions.

About RRD

RRD is a leading global provider of multichannel business communications services and marketing solutions. With
more than 50,000 customers and 43,000 employees across 34 countries, RRD offers the industry’s most
comprehensive offering of solutions designed to help companies—from Main Street to Wall Street—optimize
customer engagement and streamline business operations across the complete customer journey. RRD offers a
comprehensive portfolio of capabilities, experience and scale that enables organizations around the world to
create, manage, deliver, and optimize their marketing and business communications strategies.

For more information about RRD, please visit www.rrd.com.
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